
1. Winter activity 

Elf hunt – Design our ‘excellent elf’ competition.  Make a poster to take back to class.  

Explain we are looking for the 20 best elves that we can use in an elf hunt around school.  

All entries to be handed in by 25th November. 

2. Feedback from Safe and Happy Survey 
Children usually feel safer in class than on the playground.  They usually feel 

happier on the playground than in class. 

 

3. Anti-bullying week 
Survey for classes about the week.  Ask 5 children from each class to complete the 

pupil voice survey.  Return surveys to Ms Wells by Wednesday 19th November. 

 

 

BEFORE THE NEXT MEETING, PLEASE DISCUSS WITH YOUR CLASS: 

Share with your class our poster advertising the elf competition.  Inspire them to take 

part!   

Ask classes to complete the survey about their anti-bullying 

lessons. 

 

Make notes in your school council book. 


